## CRLS FAMILIES ARE CORDIALLY INVITED TO AN INFORMAL DISCUSSION

## COLLEGE ADMISSIONS ... WE'RE IN THIS TOGETHER!

Thursday, June 11, 2015 7 - 8:30 pm Media Cafeteria, CRLS

Come join other CRLS family members as we talk about the college admissions process and hear from parents who have recently experienced it with their children. In addition to sharing some of the "lessons learned" from the Class of 2015, we'll devote part of the evening to identifying what would be helpful to families as students begin their college searches. Also, we'll consider ways families can provide support to one another throughout the application process.

This discussion will be most relevant to the Classes of 2016 and 2017, but all are welcome. The event is being organized by a group of parents from the Classes of 2015 and 2016. If you'd like more information or have any questions, please feel free to contact:

Victoria Harris 2015 and 2017: <u>willandvic@comcast.net</u> Sarah Bell 2012, 2015 and 2018: <u>sarahbell57@gmail.com</u> Gail Stubbs 2013 and 2016: <u>gail.stubbs@umb.edu</u> Nancy Tauber 2016 and 2019: <u>nancytauber@comcast.net</u> Dawn Baxter 2016 and 2020: <u>dawnbaxter@comcast.net</u>